

## Office of the Deputy Attorney General Washington, D.C. 20530

October 25, 1993

Mr. Matthew F. Fogg

Dear Mr. Fogg:

Thank you for your recent letter to Attorney General Janet Reno in which you expressed your dissatisfaction with the handling of your Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) complaints by the United States Marshals Service.

We share your frustration with a system which has permitted seven years to elapse without resolving the concerns you raised. Although I am unable to comment on the specifics of your EEO complaints, I can inform you that we are committed to bring about the necessary changes which will preclude this type of unnecessary delay in the future.

Please be assured of our continuing cooperation in all matters of mutual concern.

Sincerely,

Philip B. Heymann

Deputy Attorney General

Jan 12 23, 20:17

Xxxxxxxxxx

000

p.2